
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Huntsville Housing Authority is going 
smoke-free on  
July 1, 2018. 

 

 To ensure the quality of air and the safety of residents, while  

maintaining compliance with federal regulations, all Huntsville 

Housing Authority public housing and administrative properties 

will be smoke-free as of July 1, 2018.  

As of July 1, 2018, tenants and their guests will no longer be 

allowed to smoke in public housing apartments.  

We are currently preparing a draft policy and will schedule 

resident meetings in the upcoming months. Our upcoming 

“Smoke Free Housing” webpage will soon provide more 

information. 
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